NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Special Meeting of the Board of Education of
the Bryan City School District on Monday, October 1, 2018 at 7:00 a.m. at the Mose A.
Isaac Field House conference room for the purpose of meeting in executive session to
discuss the sale of real property, and any other business that may come before the Board.

Signed ch&.\. @ QMW\/

Robin R. Rosswurm, CFO/Treasurer

September 20, 2018

At o’clock M., on , 2018 I received

the above notice of the above called special meeting.

Dated ,2018.

Signed




